
PSHE-Supporting our local community
During our PSHE week in the summer term, some classes went to a local Age UK centre called Henderson 
Court. We really enjoyed joining in with a range of activities whilst chatting away to our new friends! 

We created some wonderful artwork in an arts and crafts session, stretched and exercised in yoga and 
entertained everyone with Reception’s singing and dancing!


